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STATEMENT ON THE TENNESSEE SUPREME COURT’S RULING ON THE 
EDUCATION SAVINGS ACCOUNT PROGRAM (ESA) 

 
Nashville- Attorney General Herbert H. Slatery III issued the following statement following the 
Tennessee Supreme Court’s ruling on the Education Savings Account Pilot Program: 
 
“The Education Savings Account program (ESA) has always been about helping Tennessee 
students-giving eligible families a choice in education, an opportunity they currently do not have. 
It challenged the status quo- a move that is always met with resistance. We applaud the Court’s 
decision that this pilot program is indeed Constitutional. While there are further court 
proceedings that need to take place, this is a major step forward.” 
 

### 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tennessee-Attorney-General/1436615396648529?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/tnattygen
mailto:Samantha.Fisher@ag.tn.gov

